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● We will review our COVID-19 protocols prior to ESY in late July. We have no
reported cases at this time.

● STEP Compensatory Education/STEP Camp, was held from June 13-June 16,
2022. Students enjoyed the week and participated in preparing and planning for
different activities in the community.

● Staffing continues for our 2022-2023 school year. We had some staff resignations
in June which we are working to fill.

● Summer professional development continues. We had select staff participate in a
Restorative Practice Training in June.

● SUN/ALEX ESY will be held July 18-22 and July 25-29.

● General upkeep and maintenance projects are being completed and scheduled as
we get ready for the first day of school on September 6th.

Providing all students with the opportunities necessary to be successful in their
home, school and community in a safe and nurturing environment.


